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Dear Parents and Year 5 and 6 pupils:


We hope you have had a relaxing break and welcome you back to Spring Term 2!


Our topic for this half term is Viking and Anglo-Saxons.  


Mrs Swiffen





As Readers: 


Our whole class book this term will be The Viking Boy and The Hobbit. 





As Authors:


We will be creating poetry and persuasive writing! 





As Scientists: 


We will be exploring the human body and how it works looking at the circulatory system as well as healthy eating.   We will also be exploring the digestive system of both animals and humans.








What effect did the Vikings and Anglo-Saxons have on Britain?
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As Historians:


We will explore the following:


LC1 Can I explore what Britain was like before the first Viking invasions?


LC2 Can I find out about the Viking invasions of Britain?


LC3 Can I find out about the Viking settlement of Britain and how this affected the Anglos-Saxons?


LC4 Can I explain why King Alfred was dubbed ‘Alfred The Great’?


LC5 Can I explore what life was like for Vikings living in Britain?


LC6 Can I explain how and when England became a unified country?


LC7 Can I find out about the end of the Anglo-Saxon and Viking era in Britain?

















As Mathematicians: 


We will be looking at the areas of: 


Number: Place Value,


Measurement/Algebra, Statistics, Geometry: Properties of shape, Number: Addition and Subtraction, Number: Fractions








As Believers: 


We will be exploring beliefs and ideas about God.





As Geographers:


We will be learning all about the human geography of Scandinavia, comparisons and contrasts to the UK.





As Musicians: 


We will be continuing with our learning of the Ukulele as well as learning Viking songs.





As Athletes: 


We will be working on our orienteering and tag rugby.








As Computer Technicians: 


We will be recapping our skills in word; going through keeping safe online; and different units on KAPOW.
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As Artists: 


We will be creating Viking and Anglo-Saxon warrior art.








